Hardin County Board of Education

January 16, 2014 - 11:30 AM

Regular Lunch Meeting 

Brown Street Education Center 

Vine Grove, KY   

I. Call to Order  

Chairperson Kay Sharon called the meeting to order.

The following board members were present:

Kay Sharon, Suzy Broadwater, Charlie Wise and Mike Kinney.

John Emary was absent from the meeting. 

II. Tour  

III. Lunch  

IV. Questions and clarification related to the January 16, 2014, regular 6:00 p.m. board agenda  

V. Discuss regarding district construction projects  

There was no presentation by Murphy Graves at the noon meeting.

The board requested that Sherman Carter Barnhart present new designs for the building portion of Phase 7 renovation at NHHS.  SCB presented 2 alternate designs to the board for review on this project to help reduce the overall scope and cost.  The board acknowledged two designs and wanted Sherman Carter Barnhart to further improve on design number 2.

Shrout Tate Wilson was present to discuss the emergency sewer line issue.  The board had no questions for them.

VI. Executive Session  

The board did not have any business to be discussed in executive session.    

VII. Adjourn  

Order #10391 - Motion Passed:  There being no further business, approval to adjourn the meeting passed with a motion by Mr. Mike Kinney and a second by Ms. Suzanne Broadwater.  

Ms. Suzanne Broadwater    Yes

Mr. John Emary            Absent

Mr. Mike Kinney           Yes

Ms. Kay Sharon            Yes

Mr. Charlie Wise          Yes

_____________________________________

Chairperson

_____________________________________

Superintendent

